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LOBBYIST REGISTRAR’S 
REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY 

 

Supplementary Report: Inquiry into Lobbying about 
Tender Call Nos. 67-2013 and 152-2013 
 

Date: August 21, 2014 

To: City Council 

From: Lobbyist Registrar 

Wards: All 

Reference 

Number: 
 

 

SUMMARY 
 

This supplementary report appends a written apology by counsel to one of the responding 

lobbyists received on August 21, 2014 by Lobbyist Registrar.  The Registrar has accepted 

this apology. 

Please see attached Mr. Binetti’s email and the Registrar’s letter accepting the apology to 

the supplementary report. 

Financial Impact 
This report has no financial impact. 

DECISION HISTORY 
The City of Toronto Act, 2006, s. 169 and Toronto Municipal Code, Lobbying, § 3-7B, 

provide that the Lobbyist Registrar reports directly to City Council on investigations and 

inquiries conducted by her.  If the Registrar makes a report to City Council on an inquiry, 

the Registrar may disclose in the report such matters as in the Registrar’s opinion are 

necessary for the purposes of the report; and City Council shall ensure that reports 

received from the Registrar are made available to the public.  

 
 

ISSUE BACKGROUND 
The Lobbyist Registrar has filed a report on this matter, “Report to Council on an Inquiry 

into Lobbying about Tender Call Nos. 67-2013 & 152-2013”, to be considered by 

Council as agenda item CC55.8 at its meetings on August 25 and 26, 2014. 
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CONTACT 
Linda L. Gehrke, Lobbyist Registrar 

lgehrke@toronto.ca; Tel. 416-338-5858; Fax: 416-338-5859 

Stephen Littlejohn, Inquiries and Investigations Counsel 

slittle@toronto.ca; Tel.: 416-338-6620; Fax: 416-338-5859 

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________ 
Linda L. Gehrke, Lobbyist Registrar 

ATTACHMENTS 
Appendix A – Email dated August 21, 2014 from Michael Binetti 

Appendix B – Letter dated August 21, 2014 from the Lobbyist Registrar 
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